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Dear Parents/ carers, 
 
Anti-Bullying Week 2022 
 
At Hanburys Farm Primary School, we are committed to promoting friendship and our school values 
of respect and tolerance. We are a kind and caring school, where we believe we are all equal. Next 
week is an important week in our school calendar, as we take part in Anti-bullying week. The week is 
celebrated in many schools across England and this year’s theme is ‘Reach Out’ and this promotes the 
working together of our whole school community to prevent bullying.  
 
We will begin on Monday 14th November with participating in ‘Odd Socks day’, therefore we ask that 
the children come into school that day wearing odd socks. This is to celebrate that we are all unique. 
Throughout the week, there will be a number of other activities that children will take part in, in class.  
 
On Thursday 17th November, we have a sporting yoga instructor in school and all classes will have the 
opportunity to join in.  On this day please can you send your child in their school PE kits (black 
joggers/ leggings, white or house coloured t-shirts and trainers). 
 
To complete the week on Friday 18th November, we are celebrating children in need. Year 1 to Year 6 
pupils can come to school wearing any fancy dress or spotty clothes on this day. Reception pupils will 
be celebrating Nursery Rhyme week next week therefore, they are dressing up as nursery rhyme 
characters on Friday.  
 
As part of our school council, all members are also anti-bullying ambassadors and next week they will 
be promoting and sharing our whole school anti-bullying pledge with all children.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 
We are looking forward to celebrating this coming week in school.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
Mrs S Tucker 
PSHE coordinator  


